
 

 

 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL, GUWAHATI 

 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS OF CLASSES 4 AND 5 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

School will get over at 12:45 pm for classes 4 and 5 on 16
th

 and 17
th

 

September 2019 for study leave. 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

South Point School 

Guwahati 


